
 

16th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Easter Competition 

With Easter just around the corner, The Mead PA are running an Easter Competition. 

A print out of a template with bunny ears will be sent home in book bags this week.  These are for the children to 
colour in and to make into bunny ears.  We would suggest printing and sticking the paper on to some cardboard 
from a cereal pack to make them sturdy.  A PDF copy is also available with this letter should you need another.  
Or…… if you and your child are feeling creative, please feel free to do your own version. 

 

The bunny ears should be worn to school on Thursday 30th March 2023.  The bunny ears will be judged by Mrs 
Creasey and prizes given out in assembly. 

Thank you for joining in with the fun activities The Mead Parents Association put on.   

Yours sincerely   

 

The Mead PA 
themeadpa@gmail.com 


